

## UNIVERSITY OF DELHI Office of the Proctor

Conference Centre, 1st Floor Opp. Botany Department Chhatra Marg, Delhi-110007

Tele : 011-27667291 Telefax : 011-27667221 e-mail : proctor@du.ac.in

Dated: 14-02-2023

## Immediate / By Hand

No.PCTO/40/2023/

All Principals of Colleges
All Wardens of Hostels of Colleges
All Heads of Departments
All Provosts of Hostels / Halls
University of Delhi

Dear Sir/Madam,

In order to combat hooliganism in the name of Holi, during forthcoming Holi festival on Wednesday, March 08, 2023, you are hereby requested to form a Committee for your Institution in order to avoid any untoward incident and also to strengthen a feeling of security among students especially girls. The name of the members of this Committee with their telephone numbers and emails needs to be properly displayed on the notice boards and on websites of the respective colleges/faculties/departments/hostels/halls with a copy to the local area Police Station and Proctor's office.

Thanking you and looking forward for your kind cooperation as always.

Yours sincerely,

Rajni Abbri PROCTOR

## Copy to:

- 1. The Vice-Chancellor, University of Delhi, Delhi-110 007.
- 2. The Dean of Colleges, University of Delhi, Delhi-110 007.
- 3. The Director, University of Delhi South Campus, University of Delhi, Delhi-110 007.
- 4. The Registrar, University of Delhi, Delhi-110 007.
- 5. The Dean Students' Welfare, University of Delhi, Delhi-110 007.
- 6. The Joint Dean Students' Welfare, South Delhi Campus, Benito Juarez Road, N.D.-110021